STATE OF TENNESSEE
DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENT AND CONSERVATION
DIVISION OF AIR POLLUTION CONTROL
William R. Snodgrass Tennessee Tower, 15" Floor
312 Rosa L. Parks Avenue
Nashville, TN 37243
(615) 5632-0554 Voice or (615) 532-0614 FAX

Certified Article Number
414 72bb 9904 P19 3508 70

SENDER'S RECORD

May 31,2022

Mr. Ken Collins, Senior Director, Site Leader
Wacker Polysilicon North America LLC

PO Box 446

Charleston, TN 37310

Re: Request for additional information
Wacker Polysilicon North America LLC /Linde LLC /East Tennessee Natural Gas, LLC
553 Wacker Boulevard, Charleston, TN, 37310
Emission Source Reference No. 06-0282-25/Permit No. 979841

Dear Mr. Collins:

Your construction permit application dated January 12, 2022, for silicon grinding was received on January
13, 2022, with additional information received on February 1, 2022. During the detailed review of the
application and discussions with your personnel on May 6, 2022, the Division has determined that
additional information is needed as follows to process the application:

1. An updated application (APC 100, 101, and 102) to reflect the change in baghouse flow rate from
the original application.
2. An updated agreement letter for the PM limit for the source.

Please submit the additional information to the Technical Secretary at the letterhead address or email the
information to Air.Pollution.Control@TN.gov in Adobe pdf format as soon as possible, but no later than
June 2, 2022. Be advised that if this additional information is not received it is possible that enforcement
action, potentially including civil penalties, may be taken.

This request is made under the authority provided by Tenn. Code Ann. § 68-201-105(b)(2) to require
that any person furnish the department information required by it in discharge of its duties.

Pursuant to subparagraph (d) of Tennessee Air Pollution Control Regulation 1200-03-26-.02(4),
applicants have 180 days from the date they receive notification from the Division that their application
is incomplete to correct any deficiencies. If additional deficiencies with the application are identified,
you will be able to correct them within the remainder of the one hundred and eighty (180) day-period
that begins on the date you received this letter. Failure to resolve this issue may result in denial of the
application.
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If you have any questions concerning this correspondence, please contact Derek Briggs at 615-532-0550
or by email at Derek.Briggs(@tn.gov. Your Facility ID is 06-0282, please reference this number in any
further correspondence with the Division.

Sincerely,

P A=
James P. Johnston, P.E.
Deputy Director

Permitting & Regulatory Development



